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Dear Ms. Polio, 

 

Please find enclosed a copy of my resume in response to the position of Biomedical/Mechanical 

Project Engineer II  as advertised on LinkedIn. I am currently in my final year of my Master’s 

degree in Biomedical Engineering at The City College of New York and will be graduating in June 

2019. 

 

I have been involved in numerous large-scale testings and releases of biomedical products, 

particularly related to electrosurgery devices. Over the course of my career as a 

biomedical engineer I have taught over a dozen seminars on biomedical ethics and strategies for 

efficiency, increased team efficiency by implementing new techniques for testing equipment, and 

led the development of two successful electrosurgery devices. 

 

Because of my experience, I understand the importance of time management and open 

communication. While it may be easy to focus on the technical side of work, I have found that 

being able to express concerns, roadblocks, and alternative solutions to colleagues of varying 

technical backgrounds has been invaluable in my professional development. For example, I helped 

the pharmaceutical company VINH PHUC to develop their packaging from design to production. 

 

As you can see from my resume, my academic and extracurricular activities have given me the 

capacity and confidence to work with people from a variety of social backgrounds. My ability to 

work under pressure has been illustrated by my handling of the requirement to study and to juggle 

domestic responsibilities efficiently. I believe that through the research for my dissertation I have 

shown myself to be capable of organizing my time effectively and using my initiative to come up 

with original ideas. 

 

I truly believe in continued education and research, and continue to seek new methods to assist with 

safe, effective product development. I hope to bring my knowledge, and future knowledge, to your 

organization. 

 

I look forward to speaking with you more about this opportunity. Thank you so much for your 

consideration of my application. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Younes Zerhouni    


